

#### Marysville Early Learning Center January 2021 Newsletter

# January Parent Ed Night

by Principal Jennifer Cassarino

The ELC welcomes Behavior Therapist Ali Moors Lipshin to our ELC parent education zoom event. Ali is a passionate and dedicated teacher, behavior therapist, and educational consultant helping to improve the lives of students and their families for over 25 years. She has had the pleasure of working with a wide variety of private and public-school systems throughout the United States and is also very proud of her international work worldwide. Ali has been providing professional development on behavior management and interventions for our staff this school year.

On January 21st from 6:15 - 7:15 we will be hosting a Parent Education Night zoom event with Ali as our guest speaker. Ali will share with us suggestions and ideas on how to support young children to help prevent meltdowns, tantrums, or other behavior challenges. If you are interested in attending this session, please contact Chelanne Soriano at chelanne\_soriano@msvl.k12.wa.us for the link.

# Materials Deployment Day: January 14th

January 14th from 2:30 - 3:30 is our next deployment day where we will be handing out educational materials for families to pick up at the ELC. Much like our first "Beep and Greet," you'll have a quick opportunity to say hello to teachers and staff and receive free books and materials to go along with your child's educational lesson links for the month of January. Materials include a snack, book, bubble timer, math cards as well as educational lessons and activities.

.....

#### **Upcoming Events**

- JANUARY MATERIALS DEPLOYMENT Thursday, January 14th, 2:30-3:30
- PARENT ED ZOOM Thursday, January 21st, 6:15 7:15
- JANUARY ELC CAFE Friday, January 29th, 10:30-11:30

We look forward to seeing you at one of these upcoming events!



**MSD Connections:** We would like to call your attention to the Marysville School District website where COVID-19 safety protocols, information for students and families, a dashboard, and re-connect plan updates are posted.



This is also where you will find the Student Health Screening Form, which needs to be completed daily by 7:30 AM for students attending school for in-person services.

You can access the website by following this link: <a href="http://www.msvl.k12.wa.us/o/district/page/students-families--31">http://www.msvl.k12.wa.us/o/district/page/students-families--31</a>

# Staying Connected to the ELC

- Follow us on Facebook: <u>@MSDEarlyLearningCenter</u>
- Visit our website: <a href="http://www.msvl.k12.wa.us/o/early-learning-center">http://www.msvl.k12.wa.us/o/early-learning-center</a>
- Download the Marysville School District App on your smartphone (select notifications from the Early Learning Center).

Each week, our updated educational lessons can be found on our website: <a href="https://www.msd25.org/o/early-learning-center/page/2020-2021-educational-lessons">https://www.msd25.org/o/early-learning-center/page/2020-2021-educational-lessons</a>

As always, your partnership, input and feedback are greatly appreciated and always welcome. Please feel free to reach out and contact us if you have any questions that may arise. Thank you for entrusting us with your child/children's early learning educational experience. We look forward to partnering with you.

